Website update

It has been a very busy time for Carol and I with regard to making changes to info on the TPC website.

We had requests from members of the public on contact details for various local clubs. These were amended in August.

COVID 19 updates and guidance have been added.

There have been changes to the Community Governance Review reports uploaded when it became apparent that some changes could not take immediate effect.

When the September meeting was cancelled due to COVID regulation changes, the Agendas had to be changed online and a number of documents had to uploaded for members of the public to better participate in an online meeting.

On another note; I am developing a new website for HRA using the same web developer as TPC. This website design *look and feel* is far more in keeping with the way people now access the web (via a mobile device). When this is live (shortly), I will make TPC aware so they can view and consider whether this style might suit the changing needs of our residents better. My previous role included managing content on Herts Highways website pages (information and purchase of services), so I have been able to use my past experience in understanding customer behaviour, which has been fun.

Many thanks to Carol who has been very responsive in making changes, as needed.

Sue Meehan 224/9/20